Sent in opporate (Farminguiti interval)

12 February 1943

Dear Dr Green.

Thene you very much for your note of January 6th. It is a very great relief to me to have your assurance that the support that the Bookefeller Foundation has given during the past year to the Galton Laboratory will be continued until January 31, 1945. This will enable me to carry on confidently with the work of the Department fear of being suppressed owing to exigencies of the calls of the War.

I shall be very happy to see Dr n'Brien again shen he can make contact with me and to render account of expenditure for the first year of your grent.

Yours sincerely,